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CF-09-0082, PLUM Hearing: Feb 3, 2400 Allesandro, Support the appeal

-)

Council member Ed Reyes, President
Planning & Land Use Management Committee
clo City Clerk Barbara Greaves, Legislative Assistant, PLUM
City Hall, room 395
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Re: CF-09-0082 PLUM Hearing: Feb 3, 2009 - SUPPORT the appeal
APCE 2006-8787 -ZC
VTT 62900-SL-2A
CD13

February 1, 2009

Councilmember Reyes,

We urge you to support the appeal by Edwardson, Parisi & Ortiz and deny the
zone change and subdivision for 2400 Allesandro, in the Semi Tropic
Spiritualists' Tract.

We have lived here since 1989. We chose this area because of the lovely open spaces and unbuilt
hillsides nearby which would remain that way.

Now we are very concerned that this beautiful hillside may have most all its trees cut down and more
expensive homes built which will increase this already dense area.

Please, let's keep this forest in our midst. The old trees make for a stable hillside and they help reduce air
pollution. There is so much natural wild life there and it's a connecting link to other areas where wild life
live. It's wonderful to have these animals among us here in the city and to see them, even sometimes
deer, when we are out walking.

We do not feel that this is a good plan at all.

Sincerely,

Lyle Henry
2474 Silver Ridge Ave
Los Angeles, CA 90039-3322
323-660-4690


